PPHI

The District Support Unit
Peoples Primary Healthcare Initiative
AWARAN

Dated: 10" September, 2025

CORRIGENDUM

Reference to the tender invitation notice for repair and maintenance of DSU building Awaran
uploaded on PPHI official website with bid receiving date of 1% September 2025, due to an
unexpected internet outage, the banking system remained non-functional. Therefore, the
submission of bid receiving date is extended to 15™ September 2025.
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